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                                                                                                                                                                       4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

Summer Fair       
A big thank you to everyone who came and supported the Summer Fair this week. The weather held off enough 
to let us all enjoy the afternoon. We are still counting the money raised but it was lovely to see so many faces 
both current and past. 
 

Transition Week 7th-11th July    
Next week your child will experience a flavour of their new classes and the timetable for next year. In preparation 
for this, pupils have been told lots of information about their new timetables and will have opportunities to get to 
know the new staff that will be working with them. You will receive a separate letter with pictures of your child’s 
new Teacher. Please do talk with your child about this to be able to identify and discuss any anxieties they will 
have. To support our team ethos, our secondary class names will be moving to the names of trees. This will 
encourage all classes to have a shared ownership.  
 
 
MP Visit Thursday 10th July 
I am delighted to inform you we will be welcoming Helen Grant, Conservative MP for Maidstone & Malling to our 
school. Mrs Grant will spend some time around the school meeting pupils and staff.  
 
 

End of Term        
A reminder that the last day of the summer term is Friday 18th July. All pupils will be starting term 1 on Tuesday 
2nd September. The School calendar will be on the website from Monday 14th July. Please follow the link below 
to be able to see all the dates for the next academic year. 
 
Bower Grove School - Upcoming Events (bower-grove.kent.sch.uk) 
 
 
 
We look forward to a very exciting end of term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


 
 


